
December 13, 2017 

 

Dear Parks Commission: 

 Regarding:  BKM presentation 

 

BKM (Mike Bare) has known that Eastmorland Community Association was interested in having a meeting with 

him and sent me an email on November 20, which I shared with our directors and others that would be 

interested.  Our last meeting of 2017 was on November 14 and we do not have meetings in December as 

everyone seems to be very busy.  Also, BKM’s timing with a presentation tonight.   

So, Mike sent me another email asking if we could get together for either the January meeting or the February 

13th meeting in 2018. February would work best and still be before the deadline in BKM’s contract.  With our 

next newsletter coming out the first of February, it would mean that all our neighbors would be aware of the 

upcoming meeting.  Neighbors responding agreed with the February ECA meeting.  Having Mike come speak for 

about 15 minutes and then answer questions.   

We appreciate the courtesy of BKM scheduling this meeting with our neighborhood. We are looking forward to 

hearing how things went this past year, and what, if any changes, there might be for the upcoming year. 

 

Thank you for reading this. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kathy Soukup 

President of ECA 


